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# During the coronavirus pandemic, the HHS Office of Inspector General (OIG) is “trying to minimize the
burdens on providers,” said Christi Grimnm, principal deputy inspector general, March 30 at the Health Care

Compliance Association’s Compliance Institute. In her message to providers on minimizing burdens, 1l posted
the same day, Grimm explained that “health care organizations that need extensions of OIG deadlines, such as to
produce data for an OIG review or to comply with a Corporate Integrity Agreement, are encouraged to ask their
OIG contact. OIG will work with organizations on a reasonable solution.” OIG will continue to plan new work and
carry out its oversight mission, she noted.

This document is only available to subscribers. Please log in or purchase access.

Purchase Login

Copyright © 2024 by Society of Corporate Compliance and Ethics (SCCE) & Health Care Compliance Association (HCCA). No claim to original US
Government works. All rights reserved. Usage is governed under this website’s Terms of Use.

-1-


https://compliancecosmos.org/report-medicare-compliance-volume-29-number-13-april-06-2020
https://compliancecosmos.org/news-briefs-april-6-2020
https://compliancecosmos.org/#footnotes
https://www.hcca-info.org/Resources/HCCAPublications/ReportonMedicareCompliance.aspx
https://compliancecosmos.org/user/login
https://www.hcca-info.org/terms-use
https://www.hcca-info.org/terms-use

	Report on Medicare Compliance Volume 29, Number 13. April 06, 2020
	News Briefs: April 6, 2020
	This document is only available to subscribers. Please log in or purchase access.



